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I support Oregon Senate Bill 210, because it strengthens election integrity by making 

in-person voting on Election Day the standard, while requiring valid government-

issued identification. This approach modernizes our voting system, reduces 

opportunities for fraud, and ensures accessibility through limited mail-in options for 

military, disabled, and out-of-state voters. It’s a practical step toward secure, 

transparent elections that Oregonians can trust. 

 

 


